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MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

Deputy Minister Mahlobo to assess and handover borehole and water 

tanks in the City of Mbombela and Bushbuckridge Local Municipality 

 

04 April 2020 

 

Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation, Mr David Mahlobo will on Monday, 06 April 2020 

assess and handover a borehole in Jerusalem in the City of Mbombela, and water tanks in 

Ronaldsey and Demulani in Bushbuckridge Local Municipality. 

This is part of the Department’s resolve to fast track water provision to communities in the 

wake of the deadly Coronavirus pandemic that has spread like a house on fire all over the 

world.  

To curb the spread of the Coronavirus, communities are urged to encouraged to practice 

hygienic practices by washing hands regularly with a soap.  

The boreholes and water tanks will enable the communities to have reliable clean water 

supply within range in their communities.  

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date : 06 April 2020 
 
Part 1: 
Venue : Jerusalem, City of Mbombela 
Time : 10h00  
 

Part 2: 

Venue : Ronaldsey, Bushbuckridge Local Municipality 

Time : 12h30 

 

For RSVP and more information kindly contact Themba Khoza at 066 301 6962 / 

KhozaB@dws.gov.za or Sylvia Machimane at 078 451 0164 / sylviam@iucma.co.za   

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za 
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